
C. J. HOPKINS 
SECRETARY 

• 

Dr. Ernest Wohletz 
Dean, School of Forestry 
University of Idaho 
Moscow, Idaho 

Dear Ernie: 

ml 
Potlatch Forests, Inc. 

LEWISTON , ID.AHO 

July 3, 1962 

Since you are Dean of the Forestry School, it is 
thought possible you may be interested in a summary of the 
proceedings of the Idaho Special Commission on Natural 
Resources Organization and Administration held at Boise, 
Idaho on June 29, 1962. A copy of the report to my sponser 
plus related papers are enclosed. 

It is regreted that the Dean of the School of Forestry 
has not been previously contacted on this important subject. 
Your reactions or comments would be very much appreciated, 
as well as any advice. 

CJHopkins 
sb 
Enclosures 

Sincerely, 


	b9-129-p001

